
 

 
 
 

 
 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT 
City of Montréal’s Financial Assistance Policy Summary 

THIS ITEM WAS REFERRED TO CITY COUNCIL WITHOUT A COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 

Administration Recommendation 

That the February 1, 2021, Office of the City Manager report CR_7806, be received for 
information. 

History 

● At the February 1, 2021, Executive Committee meeting, Councillors T. Cartmell and  
S. McKeen referred the February 1, 2021, Office of the City Manager report CR_7806 to City 
Council without a Committee recommendation. 

● At the February 1, 2021, Executive Committee meeting, the February 1, 2021, Office of the 
City Manager report CR_7806 was considered. 

Attachment 

February 1, 2021, Office of the City Manager report CR_7806 
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